
																						
																																																																																																	For	up-to-date	information	please	like	“Henderson	County,	NC	Government”	on	Facebook	and	
																			“HendersonCoGovt”	on	Twitter.		

	
Henderson	County	Local	Government	
Public	Information	Office	
www.hendersoncountync.org	

Contact:	Kathryn	Finotti,	PIO	
(828)	694-5003	(O)	
(828)	989-4737	(C)	
pio@hendersoncountync.org	

		
	

	
FOR	IMMEDIATE	RELEASE	
	

County	Flags	Lowered	in	Honor	of	Former	
Commissioner	Larry	R.	Young	
HC-2016-16	
Hendersonville,	NC	-	May	12,	2016	
	
	
Larry	R.	Young,	former	Henderson	County	Commissioner	for	District	3,	passed	away	peacefully	today,	
May	12th,	2016.		Mr.	Young	served	the	people	of	Henderson	County	for	twelve	years	as	a	county	
commissioner.		He	served	as	the	Vice-Chairman	of	the	Board	of	Commissioners	from	2003-2004.		
Throughout	his	years	of	service,	he	served	on	the	Board	of	Health,	Hendersonville	City	Zoning	Board	of	
Adjustment,	Joint	School	Facilities,	Land-of-Sky	Regional	Council,	Library	Board	of	Trustees,	Solid	Waste	
Advisory	Committee	and	Travel	&	Tourism.	
	
“Mr.	Young’s	outstanding	contributions	to	Henderson	County,	its	government	and	its	citizens	will	not	
be	forgotten,”	said	County	Manager	Steve	Wyatt.	
	
Funeral	arrangements	are	pending.	
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